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UK Missionaries John & Sherri Hemus  

Thank You to all our Partners that have supported us over the years.  Also, WELCOME to our new Partners and Thank 
You for joining with us to reach the U.K. for Jesus Christ. We have the privilege of bringing those that are lost in the 

darkness and devastation of this world, to the Kingdom and glorious light of Jesus Christ. This cannot happen without 
Your support!  Thank you for your sacrifice, prayers and support!  You are part of this U.K. mission!

We have had a busy few months here in Liverpool along with a busy year doing deputation March - May and being blessed 
with two new granddaughters in 2023.  Eliza was born in June to our Patrick and Jodie Hemus here in Liverpool and Yale 
was born in September to Haley and Boston Young in Elk Grove, CA.  We are beyond smitten with the little beauties.  We 
had Bro Raymond Woodward teach our leadership and preach at our All Nations weekend in August and Bro and Sis Scotty 
Slaydon taught our leadership and preached to the Liverpool saints.  ACOL was blessed by their time with us.  We have had 
a year of change this year as our sons, Matthew and Patrick, along with their wives, have officially moved onto the pastoral 
staff at the Liverpool Church.  This is a tremendously exciting step that has been in the works for awhile now and we can 
already feel and see the positive impact this has had on ACOL.  Please keep our sons and their wives in your prayers. 

We pray that each and every one 
of you have a peaceful Christmas 
and in the midst of the hectic 
preparations, presents and 
cards, may we take time to stop 
and spend time with our Savior 
and be reminded of what is truly 
important.  May He bless each 
one of you and give you the 
strength and wisdom to continue 
on the path He has purposed for 
you. May 2024 be a year of great 
joy for you and your family. 
Thank you for all you do for us 
and the Kingdom of God! We are 
in England because of YOU! 
Blessings, 

The Hemus Family
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